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Nov.-Dec. 2023 

C O R N E L L  C O O P E R A T I V E  E X T E N S I O N O F S A R A T O G A  C O U N T Y

1st- 4-H Enrollment Due 

13th- 4-H Leaders Association 

11th- Teen Council Meeting 

18th- Teen Council Unload Christmas Trees 

27th- Gingerbread houses due to office 

27th- Shooting Sports Committee Meeting 

30th- Victorian Streetwalk/Festival of Trees 

2nd- Holiday Project Day 

9th- Teen Council Meeting & Holiday Party 
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Program Committee

Wendy Kuehner Scotia 
Kristine O’Rourke Schuylerville 
Meg Soden Ballston Spa
Lisa Russell  Milton 
Dick England                 Fort Johnson           
Shane Larkin           Mechanicville 
Ann Haden        Ballston Spa
Teri Harrington              Gansevoort 

Teens 

Henry LaBarge       Milton 

Rylie and Truen 

The Bunting’s 

The Stevens’s Julie Curren 
The Wilbur’s The Foti / Bogdan’s 



We are excited to announce that 4-H will again be partnering with the Saratoga Springs  
Public Library and Ballston Spa Public Library this Holiday Season to fill our  

Holiday Mitten Tree.   

We will be seeking donations later this fall of new socks, hats, mittens, gloves, scarves, and   
lightly used coats.  Our trees will be up at the Saratoga Springs Public Library and the  
Ballston Spa Public Library.  The goal of this project is to provide cold weather gear to  

children and families in our community who need them.  

As we all know, winter in Upstate New York can be brutal. We would like to do just a small part 
to ensure that those in our community have warm clothing to get them through the harsh winter 

months. 

Anyone who is in need of these items will be able to stop by the libraries during the holidays to 
take what they need from the tree.  At the end of January leftover items will be distributed to  

local organizations who can get them to those who need them.

Donations can be dropped off at the CCE Office or Ballston Spa and Saratoga Springs  
Public Libraries starting in mid-late November.   

This would be a great Club Community Service Project.  If you have any questions, please call 
the CCE Office or email Leland at glb76@cornell.edu.

4-H Holiday Mitten Tree 

Have you ever thought you might like to know the names of all the flowers spotted 

in the garden, or perhaps wonder what vegetables are best to grow? Our

Horticulture Training Program can be an interesting way to learn about these

things and more while having some fun at the same time! 

We will begin our 2023-2024 training program for youth between the ages of 9 

and 19, who enjoy gardening with a variety of plants.  Participants will begin to

learn how to identify plants from cuttings, twigs, seeds and learn a little about  

plant growing conditions and what problems growers may encounter along the 

way.  Participants will also spend some time learning how to judge plant material, and much, much

more! 

Upcoming Dates:

November 14th– CCE Office

December 12th - CCE Office

So mark your calendar today and plan to join us at the Cornell Cooperative Extension office from 

6:30pm to 8:00pm on the above dates to learn and have fun. Hope to see you there! 

If you have any questions, please contact Susan Beebe at 518-885-8995. 

4-H  

Horticulture  

Training 



S
U

N
 

M
O

N
 

T
U

E
 

W
E

D
 

T
H

U
 

F
R

I 
S

A
T

V
ic

to
ria

n
 S

tre
e
t 

W
a
lk

 
V

e
t S

c
ie

n
c
e
 

R
e
g

istra
tio

n
 O

p
e
n

s 

1
 

2
 

H
o

lid
ay

 P
ro

ject 
D

a
y
 

3
4

 
6

:3
0

 P
M

4
-H

 H
o

rtic
u

ltu
re

 
C

C
E

 O
ffic

e
 

5
 

6
 

7
 

8
 

9
 

T
een

 C
o
u
n
cil

H
o
lid

ay
 P

arty
 6

:3
0

1
0
 

1
1
 

1
2

 
1
3
 

1
4
 

1
5
 

1
6

 

1
7
 

1
8
 

1
9

 
2
0
 

2
1
 

2
2
 

2
3

 

2
4
 

2
5

2
6

 
2
7
 

2
8
 

2
9
 

3
0

 

3
1

 

D
e
c
e
m

b
e
r 2

0
2

3



Dairy  Bowl 
Dairy Bowl will be putting teams together and practicing for competitions in the 

upcoming year. If you are interested in bovine or have dairy knowledge you should 

sign up!  

There are three teams: 

Novice:  For members 13 years and  under, 

   their  first  or second  year  of 

      competition  and not having 

      participated at a Regional event 

Junior:  members  13  years  and  under 

     competing for the 3rd year or more 

     or having previously participated at 

     a Regional Event  

Senior:  For members 14 and over 

Call Rylie at the 4-H office if you are interested in participating: 518-885-8995 or 

email rjl287@cornell.edu. 

Just in time for the Holidays! 

For November and December ONLY we will 

be selling our 4-H/Curtis Lumber hats for 

50% off.  

As a reminder all of the money from this 

fundraiser goes directly towards the new 

William M. Schwerd Center. 

Call the 4-H office at 518-885-8995 to get 

your hat today! 



When: November 13, 2023 at 6:00pm

Where: 4-H Training Center (New Building) 

Pot Luck!!!

Calling all leaders and junior leaders!  Our next 4-H Leader’s Association Meeting will be 
held on Monday, November 13th at 6:00pm at the 4-H Training Center. We will be having 

a pot luck dinner. The office will provide plates, napkins, drinks etc.  

Our first meeting of the new year will have us discussing ideas for upcoming meetings 
and professional development.  

The Saratoga County 4-H Leaders Association is open to all enrolled 4-H volunteer   
leaders and junior leaders.  This group provides financial assistance to the 4-H program 

and members while giving volunteers a place to learn and connect. 

Zoom link: 
https://cornell.zoom.us/j/95558529415?pwd=UHZsSlVnc2hBM0ZCVXo0T25pL1hxUT09

4-H For Leaders-All Leaders Welcome Teen Council News 

Let’s have some Holiday fun!!! 

Saratoga County 4-H Teen Council is excited to begin the 2022-2023 4-H year, 
and we want all of our 4-H Teens to take the opportunity to join us! 4-H Teen 
Council is a great place to meet new friends, gain valuable leadership skills 
and make contributions to our community. We are very active in Community     

Service, Service Learning, Skill Building, and just over all, having a great time.  

WHAT:  Teen Council Holiday Party/ Adopt a Family Wrapping Party 

WHO:  All 4-H Teens 

WHEN:  Saturday, December 9th  at 6:00-8:30pm 

Where: 4-H Training Center 

(Please bring a gift to exchange ($10 max) 
Also bring a dish to pass, food or desert.) 

Hannaford Bloomin 4 Good 

Saratoga County 4-H has been selected as the beneficiary of the Hannaford Bloomin’ 4 
Good Program! Each time a Bloomin’ 4 Good bouquet is purchased at Rossi Way in 
Ballston Spa in November, 4-H will receive a $1. Just look for the red sticker on the
bouquet! 



On Saturday, October 21st we held our annual Achievement Night. Over 140 youth,   

parents and leaders attended this year’s event in our new building. We appreciate all of the 

youth who came out to celebrate one another and their accomplishments. We are very 

proud of our Saratoga County 4-H members!  

Congratulations to our Scholarship winners Alivia Killian, Amber Cook and Paige Cook. 
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Horticulture Training Program can be an interesting way to learn about these 

things and more while having some fun at the same time! 

We will begin our 2023-2024 training program for youth between the ages of 9 

and 19, who enjoy gardening with a variety of plants.  Participants will begin to 

learn how to identify plants from cuttings, twigs, seeds and learn a little about  
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more! 

Upcoming Dates: 

November 14th– CCE Office 
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So mark your calendar today and plan to join us at the Cornell Cooperative Extension office from 

6:30pm to 8:00pm on the above dates to learn and have fun.  Hope to see you there! 
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